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To: All Parish Presidents, Communication Chairpersons 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, Treasurer 

Date:  September 2017 

Directive #7 

 I hope everyone had a restful and fun-filled summer. Even though there are no meetings, 

a treasurer’s job does not stop. There always seems to be a need for money for one thing or 

another.   

 Per capita funds are still coming in on a regular basis for 2017 but as a diocese we are 

still down about 400 members from 2016.  Now that it is time to start collecting for 2018, I hope 

the membership chairs will continue to collect for 2017 as well. 

 I am hoping to see as many of the treasurers at our Fall Regional Days as possible.  I will 

be doing a short workshop on the treasurer’s year end report which should be out at the end of 

September. 

 In May I asked you to revisit your council’s budget to make sure you were on target for 

the year. I hope you have done this and your council is in good financial shape for the rest of 

2017.  It’s also a good time to see if you need to  make any significant changes to your budget 

for 2018. 

 Once again, please use the forms with my name on them.  You can discard any of the 

other forms.  I have received many outdated forms with donations to charities we no longer have 

on our list. 

 See you at Fall Regionals. 

 May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide you as you serve God and Canada. 

 

Blessings 

Mary Lappan 

 


